
TWO WAY IMMERSION PROGRAM 
2023-2024

If you are interested in this program, we will be holding a mandatory 
informational meeting on March 7, 2023 at 5:30 pm in the multipurpose room.

Mount Rose will make every effort to create balanced classrooms of Spanish 
speakers and English speakers. Zoned students will be given priority and will 
need to provide proof of residency upon enrollment (MUST BE a water bill or 
power bill). 

Students who do not initially get into the program, will be placed on a waiting 
list. 

You will be notified by mail of the results by April 1, 2023.

Child’s Name_____________________________   Male/Female (please circle) 

Child’s Date of Birth ________Current age ______*must be 5 before August 14th 

Student’s Primary Language: English/Spanish/Other _______(please circle) 

Parent’s Primary Language:     English/Spanish/Other________(please circle) 

I would like my child to be in the Lottery for the Two Way Immersion Program 
that begins in Kindergarten and will continue through the fifth grade.  

I understand that this will be a 6-year commitment ▢ 

Our Middle School is a separate program that requires an additional application 
process after fifth grade. 

Parent’s Name____________________________________________________ 

Parent’s Physical Address_________________________________________ 

Parent’s Phone Number_(home)___________________(cell)____________ 

Parent’s Email address: __________________________________________ 

Parent’s Signature__________________________ 






